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February 2018 
 
 New Year, New Energy 

 

 

The turning of the year is always a good time to 

reassess our priorities --- our goals --- and take 

stock. I’ve had a few things on my “to do” list 

for months and they haven’t gotten done. It was 

fed to me that one of the things I needed to 

work on this year was “procrastination. I 

contemplated taking these items off my list. 

After all, if I wasn’t committed to doing them, 

why have them on my list?  

 

I took this to Spirit in meditation. The message 

that came to me was take them one at a time 

and “envision” your life if this item is 

completed. How would you feel? Would you 

have more energy? Would it help you to move 

forward with your other goals?”  

 

When I began to do this, especially with one 

goal in mind, I had a resounding “YES”. I feel 

that this is a great way to help me prioritize 

goals.  

 

Here is another testament to the importance of 

meditation, and asking for guidance and 

support from above. As the Law of 

Correspondence states:  “For every question 

there is an answer. For every problem, there is a 

solution.” If we listen; we will get answers! 

 

Happy New Year,  

The Blessings Already Are 

 

Elizabeth Yacoubian, 

LT, PT, ICC  

 

Sunday Celebration at 10:30AM 

Join us for inspirational messages, music, 
meditation and fellowship 

 
Feb 4 Book Study..……….…The Way and the Word 
                                                           Rev. Vicki Walker 
Feb 11……………………………………..Love Enters Freely 
                                                          Rev. Vicki Walker 
Feb 18………………Human Preparation meets Spiritual 

Opportunity                                    PT/ICC Earl Spurlin 
Feb 25……………..Love is a Many Splendored Thing 
                                                 LT Elizabeth Yacoubian 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 

Please join us for our 
Annual Membership Meeting on 

February 18 following Sunday Celebration 
Pizza and Salad will be served. 

We need your input and support in planning 
events and activities at our center. 

Call a Prayer Therapist or Minister                    

for Prayer Support 
Inner Christ counseling available 

 
Rev. Vicki Walker…………………………714-308-1508 
vwalker714@gmail.com 
LT/PT/ICC Elizabeth Yacoubian……714-253-6783 
mintmy069@gmail.com  
PT/ICC Earl Spurlin………………………562-439-4978 
dukeoff@charter.net 

 A look at our 2017 finances: 
December  2017 Income $2,036.  End of Year  Income $26,511. 
   Expenses $2,346.    Expenses $30,492. 
   Gain/Loss     ($    309)    Gain/Loss ($3,981.) 
We THANK YOU and genuinely appreciate your financial support. 
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